31 March 2011
HKIEd Confers Honorary Fellowships on Six Distinguished Individuals
Six distinguished individuals have been named Honorary Fellows by The Hong Kong Institute of Education (HKIEd) for their dedication and contribution to education and the Institute. They are (in alphabetical order by family name): 

　　

· Mr Daniel Chan Wing-kwong, MH 

· Mr Fung Hon-man 

· Professor Ho Pui-hung 

· Mr Ng Hong-mun, GBM 

· Dr Jeannie Sun Fong-chung, BBS, JP 

· Ms Ada Wong Ying-kay, JP

The HKIEd’s Council Chairman Mr Pang Yiu-kai presided over the 2011 Honorary Fellowship Presentation Ceremony held at the Tai Po campus today, 31 March. 

　　

Addressing the Ceremony, the HKIEd’s President Professor Anthony B. L. Cheung paid special tribute to the six recipients. He said that the efforts of the Honorary Fellows, in their respective roles, have helped transformed Hong Kong, and they offered a glimpse of the legacy of teacher education and education in general in the city, “a legacy that the Institute takes great pride in and continues to contribute to”. 

　　

Professor Cheung stressed that the Institute sees its role as not confined to just imparting knowledge. "Our vision is to groom our students to be future teachers and leaders who are professionally competent, functionally tri-lingual, intellectually active, socially caring and globally aware, who can make a difference to education, the community and the world.” 

　　

Grounded in its strong core education mission, the HKIEd has expanded into the complementary discipline areas of Humanities, Social Sciences, and Creative Arts and Culture, under “Education Plus” vision. Following the launch of the Bachelor of Arts (Honours) in Language Studies and Bachelor of Social Sciences (Honours) in Global and Environmental Studies last year, the Institute will introduce its Bachelor of Arts (Honours) in Creative Arts and Culture in September 2011. It has also launched a range of new Master’s and PhD programmes, adding new colour to its teaching and research. 

On the international horizon, the Institute’s academic profile has been gaining wide recognition. It was recently awarded a Chair in Technical and Vocational Education and Training and Lifelong Learning by the United Nations Educational Scientific and Cultural Organization (UNESCO Paris). This is the first UNESCO Chair awarded to Hong Kong in the area of Education.

Professor Cheung today also revealed that the HKIEd would soon be awarded the status of an UNESCO Observatory for Research in Cultural and Creative Arts in Education and Indigenous Creativity, which will promote the development of creative pedagogical tools to prepare arts educators, researchers and other actors for the creative knowledge economy.
~　Ends　~
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